
September 26, 1966 
 
September 26 10:00 A.M. 

 
Board met with 2 men who represented the M.N and S RR to look over the bridge and 
culvert problem caused by the water coming through the railroad culvert by O.W. 
Christensen. 

 
These 2 men promised to take the matter up with their higher ups to help the township 
with part of the cost. 
 

S.O. Steen (clerk) 
 
 


